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To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Barry Dahlbeck and Highline Technical Services for
commissioning services on public works projects. Over the past four years, Barry has
successfully completed a number of complex and demanding Cx projects for the University of
Washington, Capital Projects Office.

Barry served as commissioning agent for the Hitchcock Air Conditioning Project. The project
involved investigation, repair, testing, re-balancing and retro-commissioning of a 30 year old
HVAC system for a 100,000 SF scientific research and teaching facility. Barry worked with the
balancing agent and design engineer to transform a chronically under performing ventilation
system into a highly reliable and optimally performing system. Barry’s organization skills,
attention to detail and tenacity in resolving difficult issues were integral to the overall success
of the project.

Barry also has provided pre-construction services for the UW; Barry developed a study for
replacement of chiller units for Miller Hall on the Seattle central campus. The study was
thorough, well documented and completed within time and budget. Barry displayed excellent
leadership skills in the coordination of a multi-discipline team.

I recommend Barry and Highline Technical Services without reservation.

Please feel free to contact me, to provide more detailed information at 206-221-4269.

Sincerely,
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Norm Menter

Project Manager,

UW Capital Projects Office
nmenter@u.washington.edu
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